
Reading 

-Story: Silly Sally 

-Story Skill: Characters 

-Letter and Sound for Ss 

-Popcorn Words:  have, is 

-Pocket Poem: Apple Poem 

Math 

-Model, Count, and Write 5 

-Ways to Make 5 

-Ordering Numbers to 5 

-Understand, Count, and Write 0 

-HOMEWORK PAGES:  13, 14, 15, 16, 17, 18, 21, 
22 

Art/Science/SS 

-Spiders 

-October project 

-What is a Science Experiment 

-King and Queen of the Day 

-Dress Up Day Thursday:  Silly Sock Day  

Announcements 

-Field Trip: Friday, October  16th.  Note was sent 
home today.  Please read and return bottom. 

-THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR SENDING APPLES!!! 
WE LOVED IT :) 

-Conference notes sent home: Thursday, October 13 

-Conferences: Thursday, October 29 

-NO SCHOOL: Friday, October 30 

Contact Information: 

Ashley.zenk@k12.sd.us 

605-446-3538 ext 113 

 

October 5-9 

Dear Families, 

Thank you so much for helping make Aa week AMAZING-from dressing up for athletic day to sending an apple so we were able to make applesauce, it 
is greatly appreciated!  You are such a VITAL part of your child’s school experience :)  This week we learned the letter Aa, used it to start sounding 
out words, and create an ant scene.  In Math, we started discussing numbers.  We learned short poems to help us write them correctly.  Although 
this Math may seem simple, it is so important students have the true understanding of numbers so that as we advance, it will make sense. 

Next week we will work on the letter Ss.  We will be busy learning about spiders, creating some fun projects to decorate our room, and a project to 
go along with our Silly Sally book!  We will continue working on numbers 0-5 and creating a Skittle graph to practice some Math vocabulary.  The kings 
and queens of Tri-Valley will be finished up next week as well.  The students are so excited to put all of the pictures together to make a book of all 
of us! 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know!    Have a great weekend. -Mrs. Zenk 


